
From: jane barton winder  
Sent: 25 July 2023 11:28 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler 
Subject: References:- 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/1 
 
Sirs, 
I write in the most strongest terms to register my objection to the proposed 
plans to abolish the exiting Travelodge building,  on Museum Street, and to 
build a massive, ugly, CLIMATE DESTROYING building in its place. 
This will have an immediate impact on the adjoining area not to mention the 
out lying catchment area. The six existing buildings on West Central/Museum 
Street have a Grade 2 listed building status from Historic England . 
Surely the way forward is to repurpose existing buildings? Just look at what is 
currently happening in Europe with the devastating affects of Global Warming. 
Come on Camden, remember your GREEN POLICIES. 
Fingers crossed for a happy outcome, for local residents and the Planet. 
Yours faithfully, 
Jane Barton-Winder 
 
 


